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Welcome to the Taylor's Point Association Newsletter 2025 Spring Edition! 
We hope this newsletter finds you well. As we move into spring, we have several exciting updates and 
events to share with you. 

 
Community News: 

• Board Members: Thank you to the prior Board Members for their dedication and years of 
volunteer service.  We are pleased to announce new and existing members that have been 
voted onto the Board for 2025. 

Board   Directors 
President: Peter Meier  Josephine Bevilacqua 
Vice President: Terrie Nicalek  Kathy Binette 
Treasurer: Neil Langille  Kathleen McCallion 
Secretary: Tom Steele  Steve Saggese 

 
• Membership Renewal: It's time to renew your membership for the 2025-2026 year. Please visit 

the website to renew online, use the QR code to pay by phone, or submit your payment with 
the 2025 Membership Mail-In Form. 

• Volunteer Opportunities: We are looking for volunteers to help with various community 
projects. If you are interested, please reach out. 

 
Upcoming Events (save the date): 

• June 14 Sat – Coffee Hour @ 9am 
• July 3 Thurs – Summer Kick-Off meet and greet!  See Social Media for more details! 
• July 12 Sat – Coffee Hour @ 9am 
• July 20 Sun – Taylor’s Point Celebrates 150 years!  See Social Media for more details! 
• July 27 Sun – Coffee Hour @ 9am 
• August 3 Sun – Coffee Hour @ 9am 
• August 16 Sat – Annual Meeting @10am  (Membership required to vote) 
• August 31 – Coffee Hour @ 9am 

 
 
Contact Us: 

• Email: mailto:info@taylorspointassociation.com 
• Phone: (774) 250-2321 
• Address: 10 Saltworks Lane, Buzzards Bay, MA 02532 
• Website: taylorspointassociation.com 

Stay connected with us on social media for the latest updates and events! 

 Facebook: Taylor’s Point Association     Instagram: taylorspointassociation  
 
 
We hope you enjoyed this edition of the Taylor's Point Association Newsletter.  We are working on 
acquiring insurance for the TPA property to allow all members the opportunity to use the building.  
We’ve also continued to issue scholarship grants to Bourne HS and Upper Cape Tech!  See you at the 
upcoming events!  
 
Best regards,  
The Taylor's Point Association Board  
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